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Inside this issue: 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
TERM 3  
August 
12 Chess Tournament 
  Write a Book in a Day 
15  P&C Meeting 7.30pm 
19 Meekat Production K-2 
24   Book Parade 
26 BPPSSA Athletics 
30 FOIM Opera House 
 
September 
2 Father’s Day Stall 
19 Narragunawali 6.30pm KHS 
21 Narragunawali 6.30pm KHS 
22 Big Day In - Year 6 to KHS 
23 Last day of Term 
 
TERM 4  
October 
10  Staff & Students return  

Proudly celebrating 135 years of continued excellence in Public Education 

Welcome to Week 4 and the final weeks 
of Winter. This Friday is the final 
“supermoon” we will see in Australia 
until 2023. This month’s supermoon, the 
Sturgeon supermoon, will peak at 
11:35am on Friday 12th August however 
moonrise is the best time to get a clear 
view. Keep your eyes on the eastern 
horizon anytime after 4:20pm on 
Thursday 11th or after 5:30pm on Friday 
12th August for that great photo 
opportunity. 

I would like to congratulate our two 
debating teams for their performance 
and behaviour at the Upper Mountains 
Debating Gala Day yesterday at 
Katoomba North. Mrs Dickens was full of 
praise for the way our students 
conducted themselves and for their 
debating skills throughout the day. It was 
very exciting to learn that they were 
declared the winning school for 2022. 
thank you to Mrs Dickens for the extra 
time she has given to help prepare the 
teams for the day. 

Congratulations to all students who 
travelled to Glenbrook last Tuesday for 
our athletics carnival. It was a glorious 
day and from what I could see everyone 
was doing their best and having a great 
day. Thank you to our teachers and 
volunteers who worked throughout the 
day supervising events so that the 
carnival ran smoothly. Carnivals are long 
days and it is due to these efforts that we 
are able to run them successfully. Thank 
you to the Katoomba High students who 
also came down for the day to help out 
with events. This is also greatly 
appreciated. Finally, thank you to Mr 
Evans for organising the day. It is not an 
easy or small job however I know 
everyone was highly appreciative of the 
work put in to make the day successful. 
Students who have successfully qualified 
to represent our school at the district 
carnival should be announced soon and I 

wish them all the best when competing 
at the next stage. 

Tomorrow we have two exciting events 
occurring at school. Mrs Roberts is 
conducting the “Write a Book In A Day” 
event in the library with 20 very excited 
budding authors. It will be a very long 
day for them as they begin at 8am and 
will continue until 8pm.  I look forward to 
reading their finished products. While 
that is going on we are hosting the NSW 
Primary Schools Chess Competition 
(Blue Mountains Zone) in the hall. Eleven 
visiting teams from other schools will join 
our five teams for a round robin day of 
chess. Students from our chess club who 
are participating need to remember to 
bring their recess and lunch as they won’t 
be able to access the canteen during the 
day. These students will bring home a 
reminder note today. 

The school has become part of The 
Fathering Project network. The Fathering 
Project is an evidence-based organisation 
that aims to promote positive fathering 
behaviours and fathers’ engagement 
with their infants, preschool, primary 
school and adolescent-aged children. For 
the remainder of this year we will share 
newsletter snippets for families to read. 
We will then progress to holding 
activities/events at school to help 
promote the positive involvement of 
fathers here at school. If you have any 
questions please contact the office. 

Finally, this afternoon is the next 
Aboriginal Education Consultative Group 
(AECG) meeting. Any interested parents 
and/or community members are invited 
to attend. It is being held at Blaxland East 
Public School commencing at 4pm. 

I hope everyone has a safe and happy 
fortnight. 

Mr Giles 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 
for 2023 

 

Our  Kindergarten enrolment 
packs are now available. 
 
If you have a child starting           
Kindergarten next year please 
collect a pack from the office.   
 
Online enrolment is also           
available through our school 
website. Click onto the                    
enrolment tab and complete the 
online enrolment application. 
 
Enrolment - Wentworth Falls Public 
School (nsw.gov.au)  

https://wentwthfal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://wentwthfal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
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Debating Gala Day  
The WFPS debaters attended the Upper Blue Mountains Gala Day recently. Both teams won their 
debates and we received the shield for the ‘Upper Blue Mountains Learning Community  Debating’. 
This is a lovely accomplishment. However, I am most proud of these students for their work ethic- 
they have attended at lunches and recesses, researched in their own time and caught up on class 
work in their own time. They needed to show respect in their engagement with each other and their 
opposition on the day. Some students who were not chosen for a team came to support preparation 
and offer ideas and plans. I was also impressed with the behaviour of our students on the day.  

The standard for entry into the debating team was high- over 20 students competed for the initial 4 
places. Thank you to the parents who listened (over and over!) to speeches, encouraged their child, 
cheered them on as they planned and supported them regardless of whether or not they ended up on a 
team. 
 

Congratulations to everyone who tried out and to those who attended the gala day.  
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Canteen News 
 
We had a strong start to Term 3 with record orders on our first Friday of service. Being Winter, 
dumplings and hot foods are being ordered in numbers we haven't seen before. We hope your 
children are enjoying their warm canteen lunches. Thank you to all our volunteers both experi-
enced and new. Our canteen would not be open this term without you!   
 
We are open 4 days a week this term.  
Recess only - Tuesday & Thursday - Cash only over the counter 
& 
Lunch only - Wednesday & Friday - Quickcliq only online orders 
 
If you would like to volunteer in the canteen get in touch at either canteenwfps@gmail.com or 
Elise 0422 950 822.    
 
Kindy Drinks, Jelly Cups & ice blocks - remind your child to collect from the canteen       
window 
 
The first two terms of school, the canteen puts kindy drinks, jelly cups and ice blocks in the        
baskets with the lunch orders that go to the classroom as they are so new to the school. 
 
From term 3 onwards we no longer put the drinks & jelly cups in the basket. Their lunch bag will 
be stamped with a drinks &/or jelly cup stamp & they come to the canteen to collect their drinks 
like the other children. Please remind your child to visit the canteen with their lunch bag to collect 
these items. 
 
Quickcliq reminders 
 
• Place your order before 8.45am on the day of service. (If you miss this cut-off, it will place 

the order on the next day of service automatically)  
• Please check for a confirmation email to confirm your order has been placed and check the 

date in the email is correct.  
• If you have completed an order and want to add another item, you will need to cancel the 

existing order and place a whole new order for that day. The system only allows for one 
order per day. Unfortunately, if this isn't done, the new item will automatically be placed for 
the next day of service.  

• If your child is sick or away and you have a Quickcliq order please call the school be-
fore 9.30am the day of the order and we can arrange a refund minus the Quickcliq fee.  

• If you have any trouble getting on to or using the Quickcliq site please email 
us canteenwfps@gmail.com and we can help you out 

 
 
Jelly Cups Maker 
 
We are currently looking for someone to help make our Jelly Cups this term on a Monday for 
about 40 mins. If you can assist please get in touch with Elise - 0422 950 822 
  
Thanks 
Elise & Sharon 
Canteen Co-convenors 

mailto:canteenwfps@gmail.com
mailto:canteenwfps@gmail.com
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